[bookmark: _GoBack]KPMF-LD (Facility: 188801) experienced a loss of signal on January 16, 2018 due to a loss of commercial power. Replacement parts have been installed and additional units are in the process of being installed. Licensee is working diligently to facilitate the resumption of operations as soon as possible. 
